PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE
CITY OF BROOKINGS
MARCH 10, 1969

The meeting was called to order at 12:15 P.M. at the
Sporthaven Restaurant by Chairman Ray Nidiffer.

Those present were Don Horton, Jerry Ross, Doug
Peterson and Mayor Harold R. Young.

MOTION was made by Doug Peterson that Marjorie
McKernan be appointed as Secretary for the Parks
and Recreation Committee. Motion seconded by Ray
Nidiffer, Motion carried,

The meeting was called to discuss the plans of the
Community Center Building. These plans were prepared
by Mrs. Palm Stouts architect, After some discussion,
some changes were made on the proposed plans which are
shown on the attached plan. Don Horton will correspond
with Mrs., Stout regarding the changes and possible
estimated cost with the changes.

The meeting was then adjourned at 1:00 P.M.

ATTEST:

Dlagpaze & 206 Monseany
Marjorie B. McKernan
Secretary




